As written, AB 587 would allow for more timely and cost-effective flood management and wastewater treatment projects that help protect public health and much more, which is beneficial.
Additional language may be needed to develop a process moving forward that is mutually agreeable for MMSD projects that touch or impact Milwaukee County Parks.
